
June 9, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director /RA/
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO STANDARD REVIEW PLAN SECTIONS
5.2.3, 5.3.1, AND 5.3.3

During the 513th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards on

June 2-4, 2004, the Committee discussed proposed revisions to Standard Review Plan

Sections 5.2.3, “Reactor Coolant Pressure Boundary Materials,” 5.3.1, “Reactor Vessel

Materials,” and 5.3.3, “Reactor Vessel Integrity.”  The Committee decided not to review these

proposed revisions.

Reference:

Memorandum dated May 10, 2004, from Richard J. Barrett, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject:  Draft Revisions to SRP
Sections 5.2.3, 5.3.1, and 5.3.3.

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
D. Weaver, OEDO
D. Matthews, NRR
K. Wickman, NRR
R. Barrett, NRR
M. Gamberoni, NRR




